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STRIVE, RESPECT and CO-OPERATE 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to our community for the positive feedback for our staff through Facebook, emails and the odd 
phone call, the teachers and staff at Mount Annan High School feel very supported and that we are all in this 
together. In saying that, whilst we are open again from tomorrow morning it is really for the children of 
essential workers only whilst we are still in Phase 0. This will continue until the end of next week.  

We have very few teachers on site to supervise the handful of students who will attend as we are only 
expecting those same 9 students who attended in Week 11 last term. Of course if circumstances in families 
have changed since then we will accept and accommodate all students who attend over the next two weeks. 

When we move to Phase 1, students may be able to attend on their timetabled day if parents allow. Whilst it 
is a good chance for students to check in with a teacher with any concerns they have, the teacher that 
supervises them for the day may not be their teacher and may not have expertise in the area they need help. 
Students in Phase 1 when attending the one day will be working on the same work they would have at home 
in a classroom with nine peers from their roll call class and the same supervising teacher for the full four 
periods. If parents and carers are not comfortable sending their child to school due to the threat of catching 
the virus they just need to inform the school on that day and inform us of their action where the child will 
not be recorded as absent as they will be working at home. 

Year Group Timetables are now on the school website and have been emailed to each student and parent. 
We will be starting on Week A. If you did not receive the email could you please let us know so that your 
email address can be corrected in our system as this year we will be sending reports home via email.  

Kind Regards, 

Ken Bates 
Principal 

 


